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This year’s annual New Year’s Car & 
Motorcycle Show, hosted by Superstition 
H-D® & the New Life Chapter of CMA, 
took place on Saturday January 14, 2023 
at SHD; located at 2910 W. Apache Trail 
in Apache Junction. 

It is always a treat to come out and 
view some eye candy ~ of the 2-, 3-, and 
4-wheeled varieties. ☺ Spectators could 
come out and enjoy the gathering for free. 

This is a fundraiser for CMA’s annu-
al Run For the Son, so there was a raffle 
table with a variety of gift baskets creat-
ed by Chapter members. Prizes included 
vehicle detailing items, pet-themed bas-
kets, personal care items, Disney items, 
an SHD basket of goodies, a set of Air-
Sticks, yard toys, a motorcycle helmet, 
& more. A separate Silent Auction had a 
weekend trip to Las Vegas on the block.  

There were some vendors and food 
trucks set up. Music was provided by Big 
Daddy’z Karaoke Music Services. 

This is the 4th year for this event, and 
showed strong growth – with more than 
100 vehicles on display. The cars out-
numbered the bikes; with support com-
ing from area Car Clubs as well as Inde-
pendent owners. There were some really 
good-looking bikes in the parking areas 
as well! A number of people saw ones 
they wanted to vote for, only to learn 
that they weren’t part of the competition. 
Maybe next time? 

A 1929 Ford was among the oldest 
vehicles I observed. One of the more 
unique motorcycles in the competition 
was a 1946 Nimbus, out of Denmark. A 
1955 Studebaker President was among 
the vehicles drawing a lot of attention. 

Awards were presented for People’s 
Choice Bike, People’s Choice Car, plus 
CMA’s Choice and Dealer’s Choice. The 
names were not available at the time of 
this writing. Congratulations to all the 
winners! 

CMA’s {Christian Motorcyclists As-
sociation} mission includes providing 
outreach and support to the motorcycling 
community. This event benefits CMA’s 
Run For the Son programs. Monies raised 
go to four different CMA ministries 
(Open Doors, The Jesus Film Project, 
Missionary Ventures, and CMA Nation-
al Ministry). To contact New Life CMA, 
send an email to cmanewlifeaz@gmail.
com To learn more about the Christian 
Motorcyclists Association you can also 
visit the website at https://cmausa.org/ 

To see more photos, click to title 
above to visit the gallery. 

You can also view more photos from 
this and other events at Superstition HD 
by clicking here.

Congratulations New Life Chapter 
CMA on a successful day! 

Betsy
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